Notice

Ministry of Education

Appointment of Grade I Officers of the Sri Lanka Education Administrative Service to
the Posts of Director of Education / Commissioner

I kindly inform you that the marking procedure; published on the website of the Ministry on
28.11.2022 related to calling of applications from eligible officers to fill the existing
vacancies in the posts of Director of Education / Commissioner belonging to Grade I of the
Sri Lanka Education Administrative Service in the Ministry of Education and the institutes
thereunder, has been amended as in Annex 01 by the approval of the Public Service
Commission.

The officers in Grade I of the Sri Lanka Education Administrative Service; who are
expecting to apply for the above vacancies as per the amended marking procedure, should
duly complete the application dated 28.11.2022 published previously on the website of the
Ministry and send to reach us on or before 28.02.2023. The applicants; who have already
submitted applications according to the notification dated 28.11.2022, are not required to
submit applications again.

Except for the marking procedure, all the other conditions stated in the notification
published on the website of the Ministry remain unchanged. I further inform that all the
applicants; who have already forwarded the applications and are expecting to forward the
applications, will be subject to the amended marking procedure.

By order of the Public Service Commission,

ML.N. Ranasinghe
Secretary
Ministry of Education

20 .02.2023



